
Notice is hereby given that the Ogden Valley Planning Commission will hold a public hearing on October 

26, 2021 at 5:00 PM in the Commission Chambers at the Weber Center located at 2380 Washington 

Blvd, Ogden UT 84401. The following items will be heard and considered at the public hearing: 1. A 

county driven proposal to add the Eden Village Mixed-Use Zone to the County Land Use code. 2. A 

proposal to amend the Snowbasin development agreement and master plan, applicant is Jim Hill. This 

meeting may be attended via zoom through the following 

link:  https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84258046344 

Please call the Planning Office at 801-399-8371 to confirm the date and time of this meeting.  

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84258046344

